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14th  November 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

YEAR 5 TRIP TO GROVE PARK FOR GEOGRAPHY FIELD TRIP ON RIVERS AND FIELD WORK 

5S and 5P – Monday 18th March 2024 

5J – Tuesday 19th March 2024 

Year 5 will be visiting Grove Park as part of our river’s topic in geography. The children will be paddling in the 

river, collecting small wildlife, whilst studying the different features of a river.  

The children will be travelling by foot to Grove Park, leaving and returning during the normal school hours. The 

children will need to arrive at school wearing their P.E kit, trainers and waterproof coat. They will also need to 

bring with them: 

• wellies or shoes they do not mind getting wet; 

• a plastic bag, to put their footwear in; 

• spare socks; 

• small towel; 

 

5S will be leaving school on Monday 18th March at 9am and returning at 12:15pm in time for school lunches. 

5P will be leaving school at 12:15pm on Monday 18th March and returning at 3:15pm. All children in 5P will 

need to bring a packed lunch on this day. They will eat this at school before they leave. (Please remember to 

cancel any lunch order you may have made on School Grid). 

5J will be leaving school on Tuesday 19th March at 9am and returning at 12:15pm in time for school lunches. 

The cost for this trip will be funded by the school. We would be grateful if you could give consent for your 

child to go on the trip by completing the Google Form. In order for our visits to go ahead, we will also require 

parental assistance, although we may not be able to involve all willing volunteers. Parents will be needed for the 

time slot stated above. Please complete the google form by Monday 4thth December if you are able to offer to 

help.  

https://forms.gle/GFmCBMKXBzjQJ8sh7 

We will contact you by writing a note in your child’s Home School Book to let you know whether we need your 

assistance. There will be a short meeting on Monday 11th March 2024 at 3:30pm for parents helping 

attending, to run through the risk assessment. 

 Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Barney, Miss Kelly and Miss Durston.  

https://forms.gle/GFmCBMKXBzjQJ8sh7

